
Welcome to Year 1
Nathan Byron Class

Teacher - Katie

TA – Jo

TA – Lisa

TA - Shelly 



Our School Values
Values are the principles, beliefs and standards that guide our 

feelings, thinking, learning and behaviour. 

 Bravery

 Kindness

 Equality

 Curiosity

 Ambition

 Respect

These values underpin all we do at school. We use them within our academic 
learning and achievements, working hard to apply them across our whole 
curriculum. 



Our School Principles

 Relationships matter

 Difference is an asset

 Be more curious than judgemental

 Be more collaborative

 Be flexible

 Be both supportive and challenging

 Listen to understand

 Be kind

We are a happy and successful school. We believe that positive 
principles should underpin our curriculum and all of school life.



Aims of this meeting

To understand the expectations of Year 1.

To give you an outline of what we will be teaching you 
children in Year 1.

To give you some ways in which you can help your 
children at home.



Key Stage One 

 As in all year groups we have high expectations of the children 
and want them to achieve their very best 

 The learning tends to be more formal in Year 1 compared to 
Reception  

 Reception practices as well as ‘Continous Provision will 
compliement their learning experience to develop their 
‘school readiness’

 Changes in routine include Assemblies, Playtimes and 
lunchtimes with the rest of the school



Reading

 It is still very important that the children continue to 
read with you at home. 

The more you read with your child, the more they 
will learn

Why not visit the library?

Read the signs when you are out shopping



Reading 

 Reading lesson everyday in class.

 Reading book will be changed everyday.

 The reading record will need to be signed everyday.

 Children will be encouraged to foster a love of reading 
through spending time in our book area.



Reading Challenge



How can you help your child 
at home with their reading?

 The children need to become independent readers. 

 The children need a bank of strategies. So if your child gets stuck on a word 
ask: 

What can you do if you don’t know a word?

 In class children are taught:

*to sound out words

*to break the words into syllables

*to go back to the beginning of a sentence and see what would make sense

*to look at the picture to understand the context



Questions you need to ask:

If a child makes a mistake – please don’t correct 
them. They need to work out for themselves what 
they have done. As a parent ask:

Does it look right?

Does it sound right?

Does it make sense?



English

 The Year 1 curriculum is more formal than what we are used to in EYFS. 

 We will be pushing our phonics forward and working on our reading and 
comprehension in our DSR sessions. 

 For the remainder of our English lessons we will be working with a scheme called 
The Power of Reading. This is a scheme where the children go on a learning 
adventure through a text and use it as a focal point in our lessons. Whether that is 
writing from the point of view of a character in the story or acting out scenes from 
the story.

 Key areas for our learning and development in our writing will be order and 
formation of letters; learning spellings and methods for us to use to work out how to 
spell something; writing sentences following the rules of our written language 
(capital letters, full stops, commas etc.).

 Improve pencil control to help letter formation



Maths

 Continue practising our counting. We want to be able to count up to 
and across 100, forwards and backwards. 

 We are going to start looking at counting in multiples of 2s, 5s and 10s. 

 Using and understanding diagrams such as number lines, and start 
using and understanding mathematical language such as equal to, 
fewer than, most and least. 

 Start practising writing numbers in their word forms, with a goal of 
being able to write the number 1-20 in words by the end of the year. 

 Work on telling the time



Knowledge Organisers

As a school, we use Knowledge Organisers 
to provide a snap shot of the learning that 
will be taking place in English, Maths, 
Science, Geography and History. These KO 
are sent to parents each half term via Class 
Dojo. Please use these Knowledge 
Organisers to test your child on their 
learning and ask them to recall key facts.



Home Learning
 Your child will have a Home Learning 

Book and Home Learning folder

 Reading Record Book – please sign 

the book each day after your 

child has read to you. 

 A list of words to practise weekly

 Practise counting and number bonds

 Talk homework every Thursday

 Family Learning Project each half term



Family Learning Project



Learning at home

1. Continue to read every day with your child, or read a bedtime story together.

2. Help make maths fun and relevant. Allow the children to help count money, work out 
change, measure rooms for furniture, weigh out ingredients, read scales in the kitchen, 
tell you the time etc.

3. Practising writing – ask for help in writing and spelling form your child as often as you 
can. This exposure is going to really help them develop both their handwriting and 
spelling skills. 

4. Allow your children to take responsibly for their own school 

preparation, they can pack their own bags, lunches etc. 

(or help you pack their bags). 

5. Finally and most importantly, we should be encouraging 

a give it a go attitude. 



A few reminders…

 If you can, label all your child’s clothing. 

 Water bottles are allowed in school but need to be labelled, and 
may only be filled with water. 

 Our PE lessons will be on a Tuesday and Wednesday afternoons 
with Chaz.  



Communication

We will be posting regular updates about 
what we are up to in class on our class 
page on the website so keep an eye out 
for these! You will also find other relevant 
information such as newsletters, letters 
sent home and clubs. To find the website 
look at:

www.londoncolney.herts.sch.uk

http://www.londoncolney.herts.sch.uk/


Communication

We will be continuing to use Class Dojo 
this year to communicate with parents 
and carers. We will be using Dojo to send 
Knowledge Organisers, Family Learning 
Projects and Curriculum Leaflets. You will 
also be able to use Class Dojo to message 
your child’s teacher and vice versa.



Parent Reps for Year One 

 We are looking for 1 or 2 reps per class to join our 
school Parent Forum

 Jobs include: help class teacher to assist with parent 
involvement in class activities/events, organise class 
social activities, welcome new parents, support in class 
with reading, walks activities, coffee mornings, play 
dates. 



Lastly…

 We are a partnership to help give the children the best 
education possible. 

 If you have any questions, problems or suggestions just 
talk to one of us. 

 If you need to discuss an issue: 

 1. See Class teacher

 2. See Key Stage Leader

 3. See Deputy Head ~ Luke Varney

 4. See Head Teacher ~ Sarah Joyce


